Marijuana Committee

The City Council selected an Ad Hoc Committee to hold meetings to discuss, review and draft a new Marihuana Ordinance to replace the existing "Opt Out" ordinance which existed previously in the City of Gaylord.

This nine (9) member Committee, which was composed of community members including physicians, business owners, as well as council and mayor, conducted meetings to review information and with the assistance of the City Manager and City Attorney. They used this process to prepare a recommendation to assist the City Council and the Planning Commission to follow up on a way to participate in the Michigan Regulation and Taxation of Marihuana Act (MRTMA) within the City of Gaylord.

The ultimate goal of the Committee was to:

- 1. Review the existing ordinance
- 2. Prepare any desired changes
- 3. Recommend those changes to the City Council

All meetings were held at the Gaylord City Hall, 305 E. Main St., Gaylord, MI. in the City Council Chambers.